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Law enforcement training has changed dramatically over the last decade.  More importantly, the way that agencies and specific instructors document this training is changing and evolving into a system that must provide more uniformity, clarity and accountability.  The addition of POST standards in Indiana will also require a more standardized, uniform method of documenting training and testing.  
Therefore, ILEA has conducted extensive research to determine the most efficient and productive way to document law enforcement training, understanding that a new system must remain durable for the next several decades. Beginning in June of 2024, the ILEA has been using a new format for lesson planning.  New instructors have been receiving instruction on this new process during basic instructor development courses since last June.  New lesson plan documents were created to supplement the new lesson planning instruction.  However, these new documents will be used only on a short-term basis, as this is only a temporary fix for the new reporting process.  
The permanent solution to the NEW reporting process is to create a universal web-based lesson plan to be accessed and used in Acadis by all certified instructors. It is our vision to create a platform to allow any certified instructor in Indiana to access and complete lesson plans for their training.  This new format should have some built-in parameters to help instructors meet certain minimum standards in the lesson planning process. Once the lesson plan is completed, instructors will be able to save and email the completed document to their default email address to save for their records.  
Until we can create this on-line format, we have created some forms that represent what the new format will look like.  Many of you have already seen these new forms from your new instructors that have recently completed basic instructor development.  These new forms will only be used for instructional purposes on a temporary basis until we are able to complete the NEW lesson plan in Acadis.  If agencies want to use these new templates until a universal web-based lesson plan is ready to use, feel free to use them.  We anticipate having this new web-based lesson plan completed by the first of the year, 2025. When this service becomes available, we will post notices and emails to training coordinators with a short tutorial on how to complete the process.  It is our goal to make this new lesson planning process user-friendly and as easy as possible. For the convenience of those instructors that are wanting to use the NEW lesson plan templates in the meantime, I have included them below.  
These forms are fillable PDFs.  Once they are completed, you should be able to save them to your files.  As a reminder, ILEA does not need copies of any of your lesson plans.  This form has a few issues when it comes to printing the completed document.  Try to overcome them as best you can.  These fillable forms were designed to be used in an electronic format, and not printed.  
In the meantime, if you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact Lt. Tom Lahay at tlahay@ilea.in.gov. Thank you again for your patience with this process. 
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